
Sent: Sun, 13 Dec 2015 15:32:39 -0330
From: johnmulcahy@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: Scott O'Brien <"cn=scott o'brien/o=nlhydro@nlhydro">
Subject: Update North Spur

Hi Scott,
I guess you aware Mark met with Gilbert on the North Spur on Friday again to plead his case to work the winter. Gilbert called me in 
when he came back to the South Side and I stated there was no valid reason from a schedule or commercial aspect to work the 
winter. He then asked about the slope stability from a safety point of view working next spring on the down stream side. I stated that 
Greg, Regis and yourself met in Montreal and discussed any geotechnical concerns with Regis and he only wanted some rock lining 
done on some streams. He seemed satisfied. I know you are to site tomorrow and we can chat when you get back.
John

Sent from my iPad
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